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TSG SA WG3 discussed the future of the lawful interception work at the above
meeting.

As you are no doubt aware, SMG will hold its' last meeting next month in June. After
that SMG10 work will be handled within TSG SA WG3.

TSG SA WG3 suggests that for the future WPD becomes a subgroup of TSG SA
WG3, we suggest a short and catchy title such as TSG SA WG3-LI. The objective of
the group would be as before (GSM and enhancements such as GPRS); together
with future work on 3GPP(1) to which WPD has already strongly contributed. If
necessary, enhancements to the standards to take in account other technologies
would be acceptable (for example, TSG SA WG3 has worked with AHAG in the USA
to converge the security architectures).

TSG SA WG3-LI would have to post its documents formally to TSG SA WG3 to keep
it informed of progress and raise issues. You should note the 3GPP web site is open
to all. It is suggested that Berthold Wilhelm of RegTP act as the liaison point.

Please let us know if you agree with the above proposals, or if you think we need to
address this in a different way.


